
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
  
TO:  All Schools 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services (ITS) 
  
SUBJECT: VIRUS STATUS REPORT – MAY 28, 2004 
  
Information Technology Services would like to thank all locations for their efforts to eradicate the recent 
worm/virus. In an effort to keep you advised as to the progress of bringing school back on line (Internet 
access), a website has been created listing the sites that are open. At this time, there are 307 sites open. 
As sites are added to the list this number will change. To view this link, please click on the link below: 
  

http://www.dadeschools.net/sites_opened.htm 
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0). 
  
 


